
  
 

 

Click to download informational flyer 

Back to School Night will be held at Scholar Academy on August 31. 

Kindergarten, first, second and third grades will be doing individual 

meetings in their classrooms. Fourth, fifth and sixth will be doing 

grade level presentations in the gym and lunchroom. 

Please plan your time at the school according to what grade your 

children are in. All classroom and group presentations are repeated 

two to three times. This will allow parents the opportunity to plan 

their evening according to their children's schedules. 

6:00-8:00PM   Visit: PTO tables and Spanish department, Sign up 

for Choir, and Tuesday after School. 

PTO will be at Back to School Night with lots of information and 

volunteer sign-up information.     

         

    

Last year Scholar Academy was a part of The Macey’s Perk 

Program.  Parents signed up and each time they shopped at 

Macey’s Scholar Academy earned some cash. 
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^Click on event icon above 

to download 

August/September calendar 

August 31 
Back to School Night 

6:00-8:00 PM 
Early Release 

12:45 PM 
 

September 9 
Fall Fiesta 

5:00-8:00 PM 
 

September 14 
Vision Screening 

K & 5th Grade 
 

September 21 
Picture Day 

 
September 28 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
2:00 PM -7:00 PM  

Meeting with Literacy 
Teacher 

Early Release 
12:45 PM 

 
September 29 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
4:00 PM-6:00 PM 

Meeting with Literacy 
Teacher 

 

 
 

http://www.scholarcharter.org/docs/EVENT_backtoschool.pdf
http://www.scholarcharter.org/calendar.html


This summer Macey’s made some changes and deleted all parents 

across Utah from their school list.  They had kept the same lists for 

a number of years and felt students had changed schools and 

records had not been updated. 

SO EVERYONE who has a Perk’s account needs to go in and link 

to Scholar Academy. We will have a table set up at Back to School 

Night to sign new parents up and help those that need to designate 

Scholar again! 

Carpool Information: 

 

Click to view video to see how to drop off and pick-up your students 

at Scholar Academy. You may drop off each morning after 7:45 

a.m. if they are eating school breakfast. The library and gym open 

for early morning play and reading beginning at 8:00 a.m. daily. We 

like to see our students here bright and early. We want every 

student prepared and in their seats ready to learn by 8:30 a.m. 

each morning. 

Drop Off occurs in the front of the building ONLY. Pick-up occurs in 

the back lot and in the front lot. AM Kindergarten pick-up occurs by 

driving through the front drive-through lane and picking up students 

outside the front main door. 

A limited number of cars are allowed to use the drive through lane 

at the back of the school, so if you would like to pick up your 

students in the back lot and carpool with students who are in 3rd 

through 6th grade (no kindergarten first or second grade students 

please), you may pick up a pass in the office. 

REMINDER: Please do not park in assigned teacher stalls on 

the West lot (facing the street). Guests and parents park in the 

South lot. 

I hope you enjoy this informational video. A special thanks to Mr. 

Hall for creating the video and to Ms. Harder and Mr. Shepard for 

being our guest performers! 
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to download lunch 

calendar 

Breakfast: $1.65 
Reduced: $0.30 

 
Lunch: $2.00 

Reduced: $0.40 
 
 
 

 

 

^Click on event icon above 

to download lunch 

calendar 

Grades K-6 
8:30 AM – 3:00 PM 

 
Half Day Kindergarten 

8:30 AM- 12:00 PM 
 

Regular pick- up time is 
no later than 3:15 PM 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QzYhtx3npzI
http://www.scholarcharter.org/school_lunch.html
http://www.scholarcharter.org/daily_schedule.html


 

 

Hey Scholar Academy Owls! 
Do you love music? 
Do you like to sing in the shower, in the car, or playing outside? 
Do you like being part of a large group? 
Are you between the ages of second grade to sixth grade? 
Do you like to perform for audiences? 
 
If you can say “YES” to any of these questions you need to be part of 
the Scholar Academy Owl Choir!!!! Come be a part of the best choir in 
the state---The Scholar Academy Owl Choir 
 
When: Every Wednesday after school starting Sept. 7th 
Where: The Scholar Academy Gym @ 3:00pm-4:00pm 
Who: 2nd-6th Grade Students 
Why: To learn to sing and be a part of an awesome group that 
represents Scholar Academy 
Permission slips will be in the office if you are interested. 
***Choir will only be offered 1st and 2nd term due to the musical*** 

 

A message from Randi Gardiner; 

PTO President 
 

My name is Randi Gardiner and I am the PTO 

President for the school year. I am very excited for 

this position and together we will make the school year a successful 

and fun one! If you have any suggestions or questions please let me 

know. Emails, text or calls are the best way to get ahold of me. I am on 

Facebook but it is not a very reliable source of communication for me 

My PTO board members are: 
Vice President - Marci Hall 
Secretaries - Kaysie Lawrence and Tiffany Walker 
Treasurer - Mandy Bush 
 

I have a few spots still available in the PTO committees. We all know 
many hands make light work; so I tried to make give lots of help to all 
chairs. If you notice that a chair doesn't have board members or you 
would like more help as a chair, please let me know. Thank you to 
those who have already signed up. I will be getting some information to 
you in the next little bit. 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-

committee 

 

 
 
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

You can check your child’s 
lunch balance, missing 

assignments, attendance 
and much more on Aspire? 

 
All you need is your 

children’s lunch number to 
set up a new account. 

 
If you do not have that, 

please call the office or stop 
in and we will be more than 

happy to assist you. 
 

Click here to register with 
Aspire 

 
>Enter child’s lunch number 

 
>Birthdate 

 
>Click *Look up student” 

 
>New screen will let you 

create user name and 

password 

 

After you register be sure to 

click “Manage 

Subscriptions” and sign up 

for weekly updates 

regarding your student’s 

progress and lunch balance. 

 
Sincerely, 

Valerie Coffman and Renee 
Jones 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-committee
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-committee
https://scholar.usoe-dcs.org/Register
https://scholar.usoe-dcs.org/Register


 

We have moved our pizza night fundraiser to Pizza Hut for this school 

year. It will be going on every Monday night. You can purchase anything 

on the menu and Pizza Hut will return 20% of the sales. We don't 

expect you to get pizza every Monday night but we feel that this will be 

a bit more accommodating to families. Start date and more details to 

come when they are confirmed. 

Heather Harmon is the carpool chair for this school year. If you need 

carpool please call or email her your information. She will help get 

families in the same area in contact with one another. 

801-520-4599 

hdkickinit@yahoo.com 

Also the Fall Fiesta depends on volunteers. We have had only a few 

positions filled. This is our biggest fundraising event of the year. We 

even have Modern Woodman donating up to $2500! Without these 

funds, we will not be able to do all the events and activities we have 

done in the years before. Renee Jones and Rena Griffith have worked 

very hard on this event. Please tell your friends and family! Please sign 

up in the link below. 

Fall Fiesta is September 9 from 5 to 8pm. 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-

fall 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-

fall1 

We had an overwhelming amount of support for the teacher luncheon! I 
even added to the menu and still didn't have enough items to assign. 
Thank you for all your support. I know the teachers really appreciated it. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

Randi.l.gardiner@gmail.com 

801-928-8306 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Click here to visit Scholar 

Academy Charter School 

Official Facebook Page 

 

tel:801-520-4599
mailto:hdkickinit@yahoo.com
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-fall
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-fall
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-fall1
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A44A9AC2EA4FC1-fall1
mailto:Randi.l.gardiner@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/Scholar-Academy-Charter-School-1710549975847391/about/?tab=overview
https://www.facebook.com/Scholar-Academy-Charter-School-1710549975847391/about/?tab=overview
https://www.facebook.com/Scholar-Academy-Charter-School-1710549975847391/about/?tab=overview


 

3rd Annual Fall Festival September 9th 

Join us for some good old-fashioned fun - games, activities and 
fantastic food! There will be Walking Taco, Soda Pop, Churros, and 
Snowies! Last year was a hit and this year looks even better!  
Presale Tickets will be out in the front of the school: 
Tues. Sept. 6th 2:30-3:30 
Wed. Sept. 7th 8:00-8:30 and 2:30-3:30 
Thurs. Sept 8th 2:30-3:30 
 
Click to download the informational flyer 
 

CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED AT THE PRESALE TABLE AT THE 

SCHOOL AND ALSO THE DAY OF THE EVENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Click the menu image to download 
printable pdf. 

Menu may change without notice. USDA 
is an equal opportunity provider and 
employer. Variety of milk plus fruit and 
veggie bar served daily 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.scholarcharter.org/docs/EVENT_fallfiesta.pdf
http://www.scholarcharter.org/docs/Lunch_AUG.pdf
http://www.scholarcharter.org/docs/Breakfast_Menu.pdf

